
Sept. 21, 1999 

 

Editor, Newsweek: 

 

 I know I'm late with this, but I didn't get a chance to visit my favorite hiking spot - the Sleeping 

Bear Dunes National Lakeshore - until a couple weeks ago. I suspected the picture on pages 

52-53 of your July 5 issue was taken from Empire Bluff, looking north toward the Sleeping Bear 

dune and South Manitou Island, and that the picture was reversed. My visit confirmed my 

suspicion, as shown by the 2 attached pictures. 


